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5C.  

 

APPROVAL OF TRANSPORTATION ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEMBERSHIP UPDATE 

 

BACKGROUND 

In January 2023, the Transportation Policy Council (TPC) approved the 2023 Transportation Advisory 

Committee membership as part of the 2023 TPC Nominating Committee Recommendations item. 

Approval by the Transportation Policy Council is required for changes to the Transportation Advisory 

Committee members.  

 

CURRENT SITUATION 

The public transit agency positions on the Transportation Advisory Committee (TAC) are appointed by 

the Transportation Policy Council, and therefore must be approved by this body. Fort Bend County 

Transit has requested that TAC alternate member, Sarah Coulter, be replaced by another Fort Bend 

County Transit staff member, Pamela LeBrane. The TPC Nominating Committee is in concurrence and 

recommends this change in membership.  

 

ACTION REQUESTED 

Approval of the Transportation Advisory Committee membership update recommended by the TPC 

Nominating Committee.  

 

 
 


